
 
 Chairman McLain and members of the House Transportation Policy Committee 
 
I attended the hearing on HB 4092 and heard all the arguments for and against this bill.  I am not 
opposed to the airport but I am opposed to handling land use issues without going through the regular 
and usual process.  I have been involved with a land use issue before and we had to go through the 
process stated by Oregon Land Use Law.  What is the rush in passing this bill now? 
By passing this bill now you will be setting a precedent for future land use issues to be done through the 
legislature instead of through the normal land use processes. Why is the Aurora Airport getting special 
consideration to circumvent the Oregon Land Use Law?  You are also circumventing  citizen 
involvement.  As a citizen and voter I am asking that you vote NO on HB 4092 and send this land use 
matter through the Oregon Land Use process.  
Thank you for considering my concerns. 
 
Dolores Scott 
Wilsonville Resident 
Sent from my iPad  . 
 

 


